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From the President

It’s hard to believe it’s already over midway through the summer. I hope everyone is
enjoying the summer and your time with friends and family has been memorable. There
have been some great Kindervelt events this summer, including KV #16 Annual Golf outing
and KV #49's “Let’s Laugh for Kids’ Sake” comedy show. What would summer be without
some sweet treats? Bake sales are in full swing at CCHMC's main campus. Don’t forget to
swing by to pick up your sweet treats. My sincere thanks to all those folks who have
already brought in support for the Advanced Leukemia Therapies and Research
Center; our new 4-year commitment.

As we all know Kindervelt never sleeps and in that spirit the Board of Trustees members
have been busy this summer getting ready for the upcoming Kindervelt 24/25 year. We met
to kick off the 2-year strategy for our DOING MORE GOOD TOGETHER vision. We
discussed what makes Kindervelt unique and what Kindervelt means to us. Statements like
“Kindervelt is fun and fulfilling” and “Kindervelt is a Talented group of Women” were
amongst many other unique attributes shared. “Community & friendship” and “supportive
community” were common themes of what Kindervelt means for the BOT members. We
had so many great ideas to support our Kindervelt vision that we are meeting again on July
31st. I am so excited to share the finalized strategy with all of you when we kick off the
Kindervelt Season this August.

The BOT aligned to move forward with a Marketing Agency to develop a Marketing
Strategy to help drive broader awareness of our organization with the foundational goal of
raising more funds for Cincinnati Children’s Hospital. The first phase will focus on branding
and we look forward to the refreshed look of Kindervelt in partnership with Cincinnati
Children’s Hospital Marketing department.

The Fall event planning is in full swing and we are so excited for this year’s event on
October 26th. Mark your calendar for a fun night at Casino Royale.

I would like to leave you with this quote, which is a source of inspiration for myself, and
hopefully others in our Kindervelt family.

“Kindervelt is unique, it is one group among many; it is many groups within one. It is next to
impossible to number the people affected by Kindervelt and its association with Cincinnati
Children’s.”

This was the first line of the essay submitted to The Enquirer for their Annual Women’s
Clubs Contest in 1973 which made it to the finals and finished in 2nd place.

Your friend in Kindervelt,

Suzanne Nemeth
Kindervelt City President

Membership News
Don’t forget to help kickstart our fundraising for the Advanced Leukemia Therapies &
Research Center! Every member who renews their annual membership online before
8/15/2024, will be entered into a drawing to win a $50 gift card to Mitchell’s Salon & Day
Spa. 

Member login at https://members.kindervelt.org/login.aspx.
Contact kvmembership@kindervelt.org if you have any questions.

Upcoming Events

Flyers are downloadable. Just click on the flyer!

Cincinnati Tennis Open Fundraising Booth 2024

I am excited to announce that we are once again recruiting volunteers to work at the 2024
Cincinnati Open this year. The tournament has been rebranded and will be here for the
next 25 years. (I’m not sure I will be recruiting for that long!!)

The tournament will run from Sunday, August 11th to Monday, August 19th. 

We have had an excellent response so far as many of our volunteers return every year
(thank you to all of the Kindervelt volunteers who do this). 

I would like to invite you to join us by signing up. During each shift, you will be selling
souvenir bottles, cups, and ice. It will be a standing shift, but with breaks as needed, and
you will be in the shade. You also get to wear a specially designed T-shirt. Before or after
your shift you are welcome to stay and watch the tennis at the courts around the site
(except for center court which needs a ticket). 

Please consider volunteering and helping this great cause. If you have questions, please
let me know.  

If you prefer not to commit at this point but would like to be on the standby list to possibly
cover last minute cancellations, please also contact me by text or email. 

Thank you, 
Debbie Clerc - Volunteer Chair 
513-910-3908 or kvtennisvolunteers@gmail.com

Sign up Here!

Fall Event  - Casino
Royale

Calling all groups: The Silent Auction
for the Fall Event is asking for one of the
themed baskets/items below. A signup for
the themes will be shared in early August.
We ask that each group sign up for an
entire basket ($100 or more) or contribute
2 -$50 dollar items for up to 2 baskets
(Items will be listed).  This year we are
focused on specific themes and are asking
groups to contribute no more than 2 items
within these themes.

We are also asking that each group
donate 1 bottle of bourbon $40 dollars or
more. Groups can also provide $40 dollars
for the bourbon.

Lastly, we are asking that each group volunteer at least 2 members to volunteer at the Fall
event. The Volunteers will get a free ticket and meal. Drinks not included. We will have a
volunteer signup list that will go out in the beginning of August as well.

We will start collecting baskets at the first Leadership meeting in Sept.

1. Sports Theme Basket-
  (FC/Bengal’s/Reds/XU/UC Basketball, etc)
2. Chef Dinner Experience at your Home
3. Car-Driving package - possible weekend
lease package from BMW/Mercedes, etc
4. Beauty/Wellness – example 21C Spa,
   Spavana, Goat Yoga
5. Hotel Weekend Package Getaway
6. Fine Jewelry
7. Bourbon Trail Experience

8. Entertainment package
   (Dinner & Movie, Game, Casino Night etc.)
9. Fashion Basket – For women or Men
10. Cincy Basket - Cincinnati
   experiences/restaurants
11. Instant Lotto basket
12. Beach Basket Essentials
13. Fitness Experience/ Essentials
14. Holiday Basket
15. Family Fun Nights

If you have other ideas or suggestions, please contact Suzanne at
suzannenemeth@gmail.com

KV Kraft News
I hope everyone is enjoying their summer. I know this is a busy time fitting in all the
summer adventures, but I hope you find time to craft. We have our dates set for the KV
Kraft Events:

     October 12th & 19th - KV Krafts at Burger Farm
     November 2nd - KV Krafts at Seton High School
     November 14th - KV Krafts at CCHMC
     November 30th - KV Krafts at Westside Market (tentative)
 
In August you will receive an email (a call if you’re a new rep) with your Kraft packet
information. At our first Leadership meeting on September 9th, you will receive the paper
packet in your mailbox. Of course, I’m available for any questions you might have.

Please mark your calendars and get ready for a great season. There is something every
group can do for the City-Wide Kraft Event. We will have raffles, giant split the pot
chances, and the gift card game again this year. Plus, a child’s corner to make a craft.

Bonnie Hueneman - KV Kraft Chair
513-235-1122 or Bonniehueneman@gmail.com

Register Here! More info and registration coming soon!

Be on the Lookout!
August 27th - KV #8 Meet & Greet

September 6th - KV #3 Bourbon & Brews
October 12th & 19th - KV Krafts at Burger Farm
October 26th - Fall Event at Fueled Collective

November 2nd - KV Krafts at Seton High School
November 14th - KV Krafts at CCHMC

November 30th - KV Krafts at Westside Market (tentative)

Group News & Tidbits
KV #8 is hosting a "Meet and Greet" at the Arepa Place (1517 Springfield Pike) on August
27th from 5:30-7:00pm. All potential members or anyone interested in learning more about
Kindervelt are welcome to attend. Questions can be directed to soneill753@gmail.com.

KV #16 had another successful golf outing
on June 3rd! We would like to thank
Clovernook Country Club and Tom Maxey
for operating the crane for the golf ball
drop! He did a super job! Thanks to
everyone who worked and all who
supported this great event!

KV #19 The women of KV19 have been enjoying summer! After another successful year,
they are excited to welcome the new officers for the 2024-2025 fundraising year. Thank
you for stepping up!

     Co-Presidents - Jeanne Reisinger & Jackie Priede
     Secretary - Mallory Hancock
     Treasurer - Sara Nicholson
     Co-Membership - Leigh Anne Diekroeger & Andrea Doepker
     Projects - Julie LaNunziata
     Publicity - Kirstie Taylor
     Krafts - Julie LaNunziata 
 
KV #78 has been busy crafting away this summer. In addition to members working on
items individually, we have had 2 group workshops with lots of painting already
completed!!

KV #22 has been on hiatus this summer until our tennis, and olympic-style chairman,
DEBBIE CLERC, placed a call for volunteers for the Cincinnati Tennis Open, formerly the
Western & Southern Tennis tournament! Debbie says she is 80% full and looking for more
volunteers! Here is the link to volunteer Tennis sign up!

KV #22 closed out the volunteer season with a lovely dinner at the home of Lis Faber. We
thoroughly enjoy this annual event to celebrate and connect among ourselves!

KV #68 sends Happy 50th Anniversary wishes to Pat & Kent Wahl. May you have many
more great years together!

KV #77 congratulates Brenda Bearden on receiving her 10 year pin at the Annual Meeting.
She was also the winner of the Jewelry Key raffle at KV #77's annual luncheon and fashion
show.

KV #77 our member Alex Nolte was recognized in the West Chester + Liberty Lifestyle
magazine Celebrating Women in the May issue (Citylifestyle.com) as owner of the
Goddard School of West Chester/Hamilton. She was honored with the 2023 Brand
Ambassador Award, distinguishing her as one of only four franchises selected from 600
Goddard Schools nationwide. The Goddard School emphasizes a passion for education, a
value Alex Nolte personally infuses into the school’s ethos. With her background in
aerospace engineering, she prioritizes introducing STEM resources for teachers to utilize
with the children. “Setting a strong foundation for future success in and out of the
classroom is crucial,” Alex says. 

KV #29 The Ladies of KV #29 send their heartfelt sympathies to member Linda Trebbi on
the recent loss of her husband, George Trebbi.  Linda has been a Kindervelt member since
the late 70s first joining KV #47 Madeira where she was a long time active member and
her husband George was a big supporter of the group.  KV #29 is setting up a memorial
fund in his name.  If you wish to donate to the George Trebbi Memorial Fund, contact  KV
#29 group Treasurer, Barb Dahl at 513-368-5861 cell.

July 14th - Amanda Beale-McQuade #77
August 2nd - Christina Keim #19
August 3rd - Kay Mosier #19
August 4th - Mary Lou Tallarigo #68
August 6th - Mary Stan Fizer #12
August 6th - Jackie Kirkpatrick #22
August 12th - Sarah Varda #77
August 13th - Karen Geeves #77
August 13th -Tammy Brunton #68
August 13th - Kathy Olberding #68

August 16th - Tina Kasidonis #30
August 17th - Sylvia Norris #12
August 20th - Ericka Hasselbeck #68
August 21st - Lizzy Harold #77
August 22nd - Patti Vetter #68
August 23rd - Phyllis Miller #30
August 24th - Terri Kemper #77
August 26th - Pooja Soni #19
August 29th - Pamela Campbell #12
August 30th - Patti Vetter #68
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